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Thailand congratulates Belarus on its recent accession to various international human -
rights agreements. We encourage Belarus to continue working closcly with the relevant

stakeholders towards the establishment of a national human rights institution in

accordance with the Paris Principles.

- 'We welcome the progress made in ensuring gender equality in the realms of education
and employment. We recommend Belarus to further abolish any discriminatory practices
against women in accessing higher education, diversify academic disciplines for men and
women, and take additional measures to encourage men and women to choose non-
traditional career choices. -

We are concerned that certain populations are still susceptible to human trafficking, -
especially those from the disadvantaged background who seek employment overseas.
We therefore recommend the Government of Belarus to enhance job opportunities at
home for this vulnerable group.

We also encourage Belarus to develop a national policy on children with disabilities,
provide support to parents of children with severe disabilities, and intensify its efforts to
combat social stereotypes against persons with disabilitics. We also look forward to
Belarus’ accession to the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities (CRPD).




